
Juneteenth Celebrated

The Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities will observe
Juneteenth on Friday, June 18, 2021. All offices will be closed.

Juneteenth is actually on June 19, but because that day falls on a
Saturday, the holiday will be celebrated on Friday. Juneteenth
commemorates the end of slavery in the United States.

All FCBDD offices will re-open on Monday, June 21.
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